
From: eugeniagrigoris  
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 11:44 AM 
To: Eugene Benson; Kin Lau; Stephen Revilak; Rachel Zsembery; Shaina Korman-Houston  
Subject: Article 34 

  

 

To the members of the Arlington Redevelopment Board 

 

I am writing in reference to the proposal to be voted upon this evening concerning Article 

34, which, if voted upon favorably, will see the revision of "RO Large Lot Single-Family 

Districts, R1 Single-Family Districts and R2 Two-Family Districts to permit the expansion of 

allowable residential uses in these districts". I urge you to vote NO on this proposal. 

 

The Town of Arlington does not need this radical change of allowing 3 families by right 

throughout an already dense town.  This proposal is far too close to the upcoming Annual 

Town Meeting for Town Meeting members to make any informed decisions. A 

transformation of this magnitude of Arlington to be decided upon only by the Town 

Meeting and not the residents/voters themselves is unacceptable. 

 

Please vote NO on this proposal. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Eugenia Grigoris 

Precinct 7 
 


